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% UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT

Memorandum
To : R. C. Hageman, Director DATE:

Compliance Division, Cbicago MR6 ass

Donald E. Warner, Acting AssistanPROM :

Director for Materials 7 N"
Division of Compliance, adquarters

SUBJECr: INSPECTION OF AMERICAN POTASH AND CHEMICAL
CORPORATION (LINDSAY CHENICAL COMPANY)

00:WEK

There is attached a copy of a memorandum dated
April 4, 1961, from L. R. Rogers, L&R, con-
firming a telephone conversation with Mr.
Brockett.

We would appreciate it if you would include in
your inspection report answers to the questions
raised by Mr. Rogers.
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